
 

A report from the                                                                                                                       November 2016 

Lisbon Regional School Education Foundation             

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Dear Friends of the LRSEF, 
       

As I enter my second year as the principal of 
Lisbon Regional School, I am proud to be the 
leader of one of the best schools in the area. The 
support of the Lisbon Regional School Education 
Foundation continues to be an integral part in 
the education of our students. 

 
For example, this past year the Foundation 
funded Project Launch, which allowed the 
students in Kindergarten through Grade Six to be 
introduced to computer programming and 
robotics: skills that will be required as they 
continue their education. 

 
Through your donations, all Lisbon students are 
able to benefit from the many activities and 
opportunities they have exposure to through 
these grants. 

 
Thank you for your continued support. 

 
Jacqueline Daniels 

 Principal 
 

 
 
 

 

Enhancing Educational Experiences 

Since 2001 

From the 

Chairperson 
   

On behalf of the Lisbon 
Education Foundation, I would 
like to thank those of you who 
have donated to this 
organization in the past. Please 
continue to do so, if you are 
able to, and spread the word to 
your family and friends. While 
we were able to do many 
wonderful things for the 
students over the past year, the 
donations were down from the 
previous year. We need to 
recruit new donors and are 
seeking your help. For those of 
you who may be receiving this 
letter and have never made a 
donation, please consider 
starting this year. Remember no 
donation is too small. Let’s 
continue to enrich the lives of 
the students at Lisbon Regional 
and give back to our local 
community through generous 
donations. 

 
Cindy Brooks 
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Thanks to YOU, the Donations Supported: 

    

 

 Family and Consumer Science students  
who participated in a baking class at King 
Arthur Flour in Hanover 

 
 High School Choir students who will travel 

to Keene State College’s Cantate! High 
School Choral Festival to refine the final 
product of their end-of-semester 
performance 

 
 Seventh grade students who traveled to 

Franconia Notch to view geology of the 
Notch and how it was shaped by the Ice 
Ages 

 
 Photography students who purchased 

four digital cameras 

 
 

 PAWS Group who spent the day with 
International Mountain Equipment 
Climbing School where they learned 
about equipment, safety, methods, 
and strategies of ice-climbing on 
Cathedral Ledge in North Conway 

 
 High School students who spent the 

day with visiting poet, Dawn Potter, 
discussed poems from various time 
periods and cultures, and participated 
in hands-on writing sessions 

 
 Eighth grade students who will travel 

to Concord to view five well-known 
short stories at Chamber Theater 
Productions 

 
 

 Twenty-two students who traveled 
to Montreal to visit Biodome, the 
Notre Dame Cathedral, and the 
Jean Talon Market 
 

 Youth & Government students who 
participated in a regional caucus, 
drafted a bill, and participated in a 
two-day legislative session in 
Concord 

 
 Fifth and sixth grade students who 

spent two days at Nature’s 
Classroom in Freedom, NH, where 
science is brought to life 

We Need Your Help 
 

     Cash: It’s the simplest way to support our work. We will 
use the gift where it is most needed, or you can designate 
its use toward a program or event of your choice. Cash 
gifts may be deducted in amounts up to 50% of your 
adjusted gross income.  
    Memorial and Honorary Gifts: Making a tax-deductible 
gift is a wonderful way to celebrate the accomplishments 
and life of someone while supporting our mission.  
    Securities: Donating stocks, bonds, or mutual fund 
investments are all positive ways to make your charitable 
giving go further.  
  
  
 

It is because of the generosity of our donors that we can continue to address our mission of 
enhancing the educational experiences of Lisbon Regional students and communities. 

 

Our Contact Info: 
 

Lisbon Regional School  
Education Foundation (LRSEF) 

 PO Box 113 
Lisbon, NH 03585 

 
Email: info@lisbonfoundation.com 



We made a considerable effort to see that our donor list is accurate and we apologize for any errors. Please notify us of any corrections needed. 

 
 

 
VALEDICTORIANS ($500+):   
Anonymous 
Laurie Boswell*** 
Robert Butson 
Deborah (White) + Thomas Degnan 
Edith Crocker Charitable Trust 
Wendell + Erline (McBurney) Jesseman # 
Robert + Christine Meserve 
Thomas + Karen (Jesseman) White # 
New England Wire Technologies 

SALUTATORIANS ($250-$499): 
Meredith Allbright 
Merrick Ash 
Donald + Sandra Butson*** 
Susan (Dodge) Carlson  
Cary + Christina Clark 
Skip + Cindy (Alioto) Derosia 
John + Andrea Fitzgerald 
Don + Linda Fogg 
Katherine (Dodge) Griebel 
Doreen (Dodge) Kaspszak 
Keith + Dee McKown 
Terry + Jane O’Brien 
Stephen Schofield 
Margaret (White) Seaver******* 
Arnie + Lana Superchi 
Woodsville Guaranty Savings Bank 

PRINCIPAL'S LIST ($100-$249): 
Robert + Marianne (Trevena) Adams 
John + Staecy Alioto 
Anonymous 
Blackmount Equipment, Inc. 
Sophie (Bochnar) Rosenfeld 
Clark + Cindy (Gonyer) Brooks 
Mark Brummer # 
Philip + Donna Clark # 
Ann Clement 
David Clement 
Norman Davis 
Leo Dickinson 
Jeffrey + Tammy (Dubey) Dodge 
Michael Dustin 
Gregory + Tonya Eastman # 
June (Presby) Eaton 
James + Lori Elliott 
Alan + Lorna (Clough) Fogg 
Robert Fredrickson 
Seth Isenberg + Amber Keyser 
Karen (Pollack) Kirker 
Gerard + Nancy (Smith) Landry 

 
 

 
 
 
 

Brenda (Chase) Larson 
Bobbi Jo (Adams) Lazarus 
Barry + Gerri Liveston 
Jeremy Liveston 
Ernest Lyndes + Beth Twombley 
Daniel + Marjorie (Wilkins) Malone # 
Ruth (Birch) Marzec 
Eugene + Carol McGregor 
Kenneth Murphy 
Edward O'Connell 
Ernest Patch 
David Perham***** 
Harold Pickwick 
James + Barbara Raffa 
Valerie (Bonor) Sideris # 
Shirley (Clough) Smith 
Steven Smith* 
Marilyn Stillings # 
Carl Stoneham ## 
Taylor Washburn 
Bert Wetherbee # 
William + Marjorie (Whitcher) Wilkins 
Richard + Deb (Tanguay) Winslow 
Curtis Wright 

HIGH HONORS ($50 - $99): 

Norman Allaire + Mabel Mackie 
Charles Besaw 
Lissa (Presby) Boissonneault 
Sarah Brooks 
Dean + Pat (Gilbert) Clark 
Lauraette (Hastings) Clark 
Florence (Parent) Corey 
James Currier ## 
Paul Dumdey 
Alvin Fellows 
Richard + Wanda (Brooks) Fenoff 
Sylvia Forge 
Deborah (Wilkins) Foulke******** 
Sylvia (Odell) Greene 
Sheila (Schofield) Jesseman 
Ronald + Jennie Laleme 
Jason + Lori (Giguere) Liveston 
Steven Lord 
William Mackie 
Jane McKown # 
Jim + Jeanie (Robinson) McLaughlin 
Vida (Dumdey) Morley 
Violet Naas 
Peabody & Smith Realty, Inc. 
Bethany Peterson**** 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Les Poore 
Ryan Seaver 
Thomas + Chrisara Smith 
Barbara Stimson 
Jerry + Lisa Titus 

HONORS ($5 - $49): 
Dianna (Dodge) Ash 
Clifford Boivin 
Richard Bronson 
Stephanie Bronson 
Ethel (Alexander) Caswell 
Richard Dussault** 
Hale Fitzgerald 
Beverly (Rollins) Fletcher****** 
Shirley (Pettis) Grimes 
Lillian (Dodge) Guay 
Paula (Boy) Hapgood 
Houston’s Furniture Barn 
Darren + Beth Hubbard # 
Sara (Dumdey) Koziol 
Frederick Langevin 
Lisbon Church of the Nazarene 
Don MacDougall ## 
Jean Clement Miller 
Virginia (Whitcher) Nickerson 
Ernest Pettis 
Michael Ransmeier 
Dale Rollins****** 
Don Rollins****** 
Eugene + Mary Rollins****** 
Meredith (Fitzgerald) Schaefer 
Barbara (Butson) Shores 
William + Marie Smith 
Cleland Stephens 
John + Sally (Washburn) Stoughton  
Tammy (Beasley) Talotta 
Jacqueline (Boivin) Vienneau 

IN MEMORY OF: 
*Sarah Crocker 
** Theresa (Carbonneau) Dussault 
***Arthur Hunt 
****Betty (Gray) Peterson 
*****Ronald P. Perham 
******Alvin “Ike” Rollins 
******* Earl + Barbara (Bishop) White 
********Marion Wilkins 

DESIGNATED FUND: 
#Glenn Stillings Fund 
##John & Mary Brown Fund 
 

 
 

 

 

2015-2016 ANNUAL GIVING CAMPAIGN DONORS 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Thank You Notes… 

Thank you, Lisbon Education 
Foundation, for the grant given to PAWS, 
Panther Adventure and Wilderness Society. On 
March 9, 2016, members of PAWS traveled to 
North Conway to go ice-climbing. It was a very 
warm day, as temperatures got up into the high 
50’s; in fact, the ice was melting as we climbed! 
Our guide service, International Mountain 
Equipment, provided us with specialized ice 
climbing boots with crampons, and then we 
headed to the world-famous Cathedral Ledge. 
We started on a semi-steep face but were not 
allowed to use ice axes. The guides did this to 
ensure that our footwork was competent 
enough for the upcoming vertical climbs. Once 
the guides were confident in our footwork, they 
brought us to the more difficult vertical faces 
where we were allowed to use the ice axes. By 
the end of the day, the ice was thawing out and 
there was a lot of slush underfoot. 
Nevertheless, it was a successful day of 
climbing and team building on an unseasonably 
warm winter day! 

Trevor Fenoff 
PAWS Member 

Thank you for your generous 
support of our students. It is so 
important for them to see the fine 
artistic treasures here in New 
Hampshire and explore a very serious 
topic through photography. 

Sincerely, 
Lila Nilsen, Art Teacher   

Tracy Locke, Social Studies Teacher 

Wow, what a great literacy event you 
helped support! Thank you, LRSEF, for your 
generous donation. The children in Kindergarten 
through Grade Four enjoyed an afternoon of quality 
book activities. We separated students in multi-age 
groups to participate in everything from a pirate 
treasure hunt, to race cars, to searching for bugs, to 
making bird houses. The children (and teachers) 
had an amazing afternoon and ended by gathering 
back together to enjoy a Dr. Seuss theme snack. 
Thank you again for making books come alive! Our 
school is blessed to have your support. 

 
Laura Mulkigian 

Literacy Event Coordinator 

Thank you, LRSEF, for giving 
seventh grade students the chance to 
travel to Siskin Ecological Center in E. 
Charleston, VT, to participate in outdoor 
survival activities. Your grant made the trip 
possible, enriching the students’ survival 
unit in literature. Students made debris 
shelters, attempted friction fires with a 
bow drill, practiced archery, and made fires 
using what was available in the wild for 
kindling. It was very rewarding to be able to 
observe students tackling challenges in an 
environment very different from that of the 
classroom. The highlight of the day was 
when a group of girls chose to continue 
working with a bow drill to start a fire 
instead of using a match. It took a while, 
but they persevered and were proud of 
their accomplishment. 

Michelle Williams 
Language Arts Teacher 

Thank you so much for bringing the 
TIGER Program to our school. The assembly 
was everything I had hoped for plus more! 
The students and staff were thrilled with 
the performers and the very important 
message of standing up for others who are 
being bullied. Thank you again! 

 
JoLee Horvath  

Elementary Guidance Counselor 

 


